Annexure 19 - F1 - October 2016

504 Killiecrankie Rd.,
Killiecrankie
01/08/2016

Ms Jacci Viney
Environmental Health Officer

Dear Jacci,

Please find enclosed a copy of Application for Registration as Supplier of Water from
a private Water Source.

The water we administer is not potable. All users are aware of this and will continue
to be reminded of this in a written form attached to their bills.

We are applying for an exemption to the initial and ongoing payment for registration.
We are administering the water supply on a not for profit basis. Users are not metered
for quantity. Users share the cost of repairs and electricity supply on an equal basis.
Our work in administering this system is voluntary.

The system has been in place in some form or other for the last 30 years at least (if
not more) It is primarily the extension of private farm supply as set up by Mr Alf
Stackhouse who owned the land to which he supplied the water . He then subdivided
this land and water was provided to some of those who bought his subdivided blocks.
He asked us to continue the practice after he sold his home and moved from the area.
We agreed to do so and the electricity is supplied from our shed.

Given that this is a voluntary “community service ‘as such, non profit and based on
past practice in the area we are seeking an exemption from any establishment or
ohgoing costs incurred upon registration,

Thank you for your time

Regards

Jude Cazaly Mary-Anne Roberts
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